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Revised March 23, 2020
COVID-19
Critical Infrastructure Exemption Letter

Dear Supplier: Alta Equipment,


In spite of the challenges that we are facing together during the COVID-19 situation, we continue to be inspired and motivated by the resilience of our employees and our supplier partners. The health and safety of our employees, customers, and suppliers are always our top priority.

It is a great privilege for all of us to be part of an industry that is critical to providing the building blocks of soaps, detergents, cleaning supplies, food ingredients and preservatives that help people stay clean, healthy and fed. As such, we must safeguard our business continuity and maintain support for our customers who need our products now more than ever. As a critical and strategic supplier to Vantage Specialty Chemicals, we need to you to take diligent actions to maintain your production and supply. This includes seeking exemptions from federal / state / local agencies to continue operations and transport. 

We believe your products / services qualify as Essential Critical Infrastructure so please use this letter in support of your request for exemption to continue operations. You are part of this critical infrastructure supply chain. Please contact us right away if any government authority (federal, state or local) has told you, or tells you in the future, that you need to suspend operations. We are ready to assist.

Do not wait for a Vantage representative to call you. Please call your regular Sourcing Manager or send an e-mail to julie.eshkenazi@vantagegrp.com. 

 
Sincerely, 

Julie Eshkenazi
VP Strategic Sourcing
Vantage Oleochemicals™
4650 South Racine Avenue • Chicago, IL 60609 USA 
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